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DATE February 7, 2020 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Members of the Community Police Oversight Board  

SUBJECT Standing Committees Established in the Adopted Rules of Procedure 

 

“Our Product is Service” 

Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

On January 14, 2020, the Community Police Oversight Board adopted Rules of 
Procedure which established the following standing committees: 
 

 Board training 

 Policy review 

 Community engagement 

 Rules 
 
Each standing committee shall review matters in its area of responsibility that are referred 
to it by the Board, the police monitor, or an individual Board member.  A standing 
committee may recommend action to the Board, but a committee recommendation is not 
necessary for a matter to be placed on the Board agenda. The committee chair may make 
a statement on behalf of the committee on an item in a meeting of the Board. 
 
Please submit your interest in serving on one or more committees by Friday, February 
28, 2020, to OCPO@dallascityhall.com. Requests will be reviewed by the Chairman and 
presented at the March 10 Community Police Oversight Board meeting. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 

 
Karen Gonzalez 
Board Coordinator 
 

c: Jesuorobo Enobakhare, Jr., Chairman 
TC. Broadnax, City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Assistant City Manager 
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